Karl-Schiller-Berufskolleg
fur Wirtschaft und Verwaltung
Europaschule des Rhein-Erft-Kreises

o
Karl-Schiller-Berufskolleg, Bonnstrae 200, 50321 Briihl
)
e
= 50321 Brihl Tel:. 02232 76210
Bonnstralte 200 Fax: 02232 762122
45
Montag - Donnerstag  08:00 - 12:00 Uhr
S— und 14:00 - 15:30 Uhr
— Freitag 08:00 - 13:00 Uhr
o]
] J spas Datum  guuy  Zeichen
Brifl. - 2020-03-11 SAN/ER

Cancellation of Erasmus+ Meeting in Briihl/ Germany from 23 to 27 March 2020

Project name: YES Europe Il - Young people in education and studies working in Europe
Project number: VG-S2S-K-NW-18-24-047140

Due to the current spread of the Corona virus in all European countries we, the Karl-Schiller-Berufskolleg, are
compelled to cancel the above mentioned mobility for security reasons for all the participants involved. Our
school is located in an area with a high number of infections in Germany and, as everywhere, numbers are
rising and the development cannot be forseen. Against this background we do not know if certain measures to
break infection chains might involve a clothing of our school as well. We very much regret being obliged to

take these steps.
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